
SB1475
DNA Identification Database; Requirements  

Requires the Arizona Department of Public Safety (DPS) to establish a database and charge a fee of $250 to retain 
deoxyribonucleic acid (DNA) for persons required by law to submit fingerprints as part of an original or renewal of 
licensure. AMENDED AND HELD IN SENATE RULES

What This Victory Means for You…  
The government cannot mandate or administer a $250 fee for the collection of your DNA in conjunction with your 
application for original or renewal of your real estate salesperson or brokers license. 

*** Amended in the Senate Transportation and Safety Committee. *** 
*** Failed to advance in the legislative process. ***

 


